
As you are all aware, The Big East has cancelled their season, but PMFA is NOT CANCELLED and is moving 
forward with a plan in place to keep our football players and cheerleaders on the field while keeping 
everyone safe.   
 
With that being said, PMFA has decided to continue the 2020 season as a developmental year for players 
and cheerleaders while following all CDC guidelines.  This will be a great year for your child to learn the 
fundamentals of the game and improve skill sets as a cheerleader. 
 
The PMFA board continues to work together to keep the love of the game alive for both cheerleaders and 
football players.  Our plan in place can change at anytime and we will update you as things change. 
 
Registration Costs: 
 
Football 
Registration costs will remain the same for football players.  Registration covers insurance, helmet 
reconditioning & helmet face shields per player, as well as PMFA field maintenance and utilities. 
Pony football registration will cover a dry-fit jersey and a “Plum” cooling face mask. 
 

• If you are Currently registered and paid and would like to still participate no further action is 

required.  

• If you are Registered for Waitlist - You will receive an email stating you have been activated from 

the waitlist. If you would like to play please proceed with the registration using the link in the 

email.  

• If you are No longer interested in participating - please send an email to  j_kline@verizon.net to 

process your cancellation and refund.  

Cheerleading 
Registration costs for Cheerleaders will be $100.  This will include insurance, a Plum Cheer shirt, hair 
ribbon (no bows this season), and modified camp, where we will learn cheers and halftime routines with 
the help of our High School Cheerleaders, as well as PMFA field maintenance and utilities.  Cheerleaders 
will practice 1 day a week @ PMFA fields.   
 

• You will receive an email that your child has been accepted to the team - follow the steps in the 

email to accept or decline the position and complete the registration process if you would like to 

participate this year.   

 
Season Schedule: 
Week of Aug 31st football practices start 2-3days per week 
Developmental scrimmages on Saturdays as conditions allow 
 
 
 
CDC Guidelines: 
We will follow all CDC guidelines to keep our players and cheerleaders safe.  Each team/squad will have a 
safety coordinator who will perform temperature checks, ask a series of CDC guideline questions, and 
sanitize all equipment as needed.   
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Fundraising & Others: 
 

• There will STILL be 1 fundraiser per family (amount of tickets needed to sell will be based off of # 
of sign-ups); $5000 CASH Prize 

o We are still asking each family to sell tickets to help keep the organization moving. 

• NO concession duties this year- concessions will be open but will be ran by the board. 

• Scrimmages will be FREE to attend. 

• No WEIGH INS- since this is a fundamental year, weight will NOT be an issue. 

• We will have Senior Night- We plan on hosting this at the beginning of the season. 

• We will have Powder Puff 

• We will have Senior Jackets 

• We will have a Banquet- this will be modified due to costs and location. 
 

If there are any questions, please email plumpmfa@gmail.com.  Thank you, PMFA Board. 
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